
KICD IOWA GREAT LAKES BROADCASTING CO. 

1240 KC. SPENCER, IOWA 

December 14, 1942 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnut Port, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We were pleased to receive your report of reception 
of Radio Station KICD on the morning of November 28, 1942. 
On checking with our log there seems to be no doubt that 
you heard KICD as the announcements and selections pre- 
sented were on our program. 

This is a new station and we have only been on the 
air since November 10 and we do appreciate reports such 
as yours. 

We are now operating full time from 6:00 a.m. to 

12:00 midnight, but we have a frequency monitoring 
schedule from 2:15 a.m. to 2:O a.m. CWT, each Wednes- 
day morning, and we hope you will be able to hear us some 

time on that schedule. Thank you. 

Yours respectfully, 

Hewitt D. Grotewohl 

Chief Engineer, KILL 
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